
13 Norham Gardens, Oxford. 

May 20th, 1911. 

Dear Jacobs; 

Thank ~,ron so much for the interesting SE'.RVETUS P.C. it is a 

fine piece of work. 

I hope you \'V'ill be able to have a little time in England 

this summer, though I B.?'l afraid you will find London very over-crowded, 

already the ~lace is packed. 

Ellis seems .to be better. 

I had a ~ost interesting re~ort lPst evening from Mr. Phipps 

of the work in Philadelphia. He is ,,-eatly ~leased. 

I will let ~1()U Y..nOW about the Antwerp thines • . I do 

hope we have secured the two important letters. 

Sincerel:r yours, 

Wm. Osler. 


